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Bill Gates: Status report, Mr. Allen?
Paul Allen: Sir, it's bad.
Bill Gates: How bad?
Paul Allen: Topless Leo Laporte bad, sir.
Bill Gates: Oh dear god.

Paul Allen: Agreed. He could have helped
if only you hadn't burnt your bridges.
Bill Gates: Oh shut up.
Paul Allen: Okay. Okay. Here's the
update: the hackers are using the reality
altering Cousin Stevie Virus in
conjunction with the Microsoft Divinity
Sweet to change their worlds.

Paul Allen: As they change things, they
are making ripples in reality as we know
it. Reality is trying to compensate to
hold itself together, but there seems to
be a strange bubble in the its' fabric
that's preventing it from shutting this
attack down. Strangely enough, the bubble
seems to have emanated from TechTV's set
some ... three years ago?

 

Bill Gates: Damn that TechTV!
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Paul Allen: I say that every day, sir.
Bill Gates: What can be done?
Paul Allen: Well I think we can -- wait,
there's something new coming on the
viewer. Oh my god, it's ... an attack of
reality TV?

   

 

Rob M.: I ain't gonna whine, I ain't
going to complain. It isn't fair and they
know it.

 
Rob M.: Putting new people in the game
after 28 days! I had it in hand. Me and
Am-buh we're going home the winnahs!

 

Shii Ann: They called me a bitch. Well
the joke was on THEM once the merge
happened and these new people showed up!

 
Shii Ann: They think that they know
bitchiness? They don't know anything yet!
This new girl ... game on!

 

Big Tom: Hell yah that there woman came
in all hot to trot and the guy was behind
her nodding his head left and right. I
know he was feeling it because she was
putting off pain like a mule in heat.

 

Big Tom: I don't know if everything is
going to be all right. I just know it's
some new girl here to watch over when
she's not looking. The barn is easier
watched from the back of the mare's
saddle. Hear me?
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Rupert: Why did I ever bother coming back
for a second season? This twist? This
twist wasn't nice. This twist makes me
angry. You won't like me when I'm angry!
He-yaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaah!

 

Rob M.: So there you have it. Me and Am-
buh's plans to be the top couple were
screwed all to hell when these people
showed up. I don't know what's gonna
happen, man, but it ain't gonna be pretty
...

 

Sarah: Why is everybody looking at me
like that? Strange. Continue. Next. Yes!
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